%?4
PARKSIDE MIDDLE SCHOOL

STOURBRIDGE ROAD, BROMSGROVE
B61 OAH

Headteache:: : Tel: 01527 873660
Mrs N Mancini, BA (Hons), QTS, NPQH Email: office@parkside.worcs.sch.uk
Website: www.parkside.worcs.sch.uk

15t December 2021
Dear Parents and Carers
Essential Pupil Equipment

Although many of the Covid-19 restrictions were removed in September, some
hygiene measures are still in place and therefore it is better for pupils to have their
own equipment rather than to share. Giving out and collecting equipment also eats
into valuable learning time. We would therefore appreciate your support in providing
the following equipment for your child.

Blue handwriting pen Whiteboard pen (dry wipe)
Pencil Pencil crayons
Ruler (cm/mm) Glue stick
Rubber Pencil case (small)
Pencil sharpener Highlighter
Green pen Wired headphones for Computing
Small packet of tissues Small bottle of hand sanitiser (optional)

We firmly believe in the importance of working together to prepare our pupils for life;
one of the ways that we can do this is by helping them to take responsibility for their
own learning. This includes them being prepared and organised for all lessons. Of
course, we will continue to ensure that all pupils can participate in lessons.

With the water fountains not being used as part of the Covid-19 risk assessment, can
we ask that all pupils have a water bottle in school containing water or flavoured still
water, as we cannot accommodate queues of pupils needing drinks at the end of
lunchtime and during lessons.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.
Yr%s) sincerely

Mrs R Cox
e Doputy biggdteacher
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As a school we establish and maintain an environment where children feel secure, are listened to and encouraged to talk.

Parkside Middle School is committed to safeguarding and the PREVENT strategy and promoting the welfare of children and young people.
We expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Pupils learn to accept and uphold our fundamental British values.




